
 

 

Welcome from the Chair 
 
We are delighted that you are considering applying to become our next Headteacher and 
would like to wish you a warm welcome to our friendly and inclusive school. We have a 
clear vision and want all children who attend our school to become independent, confident 
and resilient learners who really enjoy their time with us. We pride ourselves on offering a 
wide educational experience, encouraging all talent, including extra-curricular activities. 
Located within the Lickey Hills, we are proud of our rural setting and build on this by 
offering Forest School to the children.  
 
With the retirement of our previous Headteacher, who has provided stability and ambition 
for the school for the past 10 years, this vacancy is a wonderful opportunity to build on our 
good Ofsted rating and lead the school into its next phase. Building on established and 
positive relationships within our local community, and with local Primary schools, we are 
keen to create stronger partnerships with establishments who can offer more 
opportunities for our staff and children, moving towards Academy status in line with the 
Government's national agenda. We are looking for someone with vision who can lead this 
and embrace this.   
 
We have a strong SLT, who are all experienced and established at the school, to support 
you and ensure that you are welcomed by staff, children, parents and other stakeholders. 
We have a large team of dedicated staff and a committed, experienced and supportive 
governing body who all share the same drive and passion to make Lickey Hills a warm 
and welcoming place to work and learn.  
 
We are looking for a Headteacher who can provide strong leadership at all levels and is 
passionate about education. With high standards and a drive to keep ensuring we are as 
good as we can be in all areas, we are looking for someone who likes a challenge and 
isn't afraid to keep striving for excellence. Our school is in a strong, stable position and 
provides an ideal opportunity for someone to make an impact, put your own mark on our 
next decade, and lead us into Academy status.  
 
If you are looking for a new challenge to make a difference to a significant number of local 
families, staff and wider community, please visit our school to see if this is the right 
opportunity for you.  
 
Emily Mayne 
Chair of Governors 
 


